BOWEN PTC NEWSLETTER

March 2024

The Shamrock Shuffle is almost here.

Our annual Bowen family dance is one of the most anticipated events of the year, and you're invited. Join us Friday, March 22 in the new gym and cafeteria for:

- Dinner
- Music
- Dancing
- Fun



Entrance cost is \$5 per person school age and older (\$30 cap for large families) and includes your meal of pizza, breadstick, salad, donut hole, and a water.

Balloons and glow sticks will also be available for purchase on site.

Cash only. Please RSVP at the office by March 15.



What is "PTC?"

Our "Parent Teacher Committee," is a volunteer group of parents and staff who work together to support every teacher & student at Bowen. If you'd like to join us, simply show up at our next meeting or send any questions to bowen.ptc@kentwoodps.org

Upcoming Dates

Our next meeting

Thursday, March 7 at 5:30 PM We always meet the first Thursday of the month.

Shamrock Shuffle Family Dance

Friday, March 22 from 6-8 PM

Popcorn dates



March 15 April 26 (last one of the year!)

GR Skate Roller Skating Party

Save the Date for April 26 More details to come

















